
 

 

810 Shimoimaizumi, Ebina-city, 
Kanagawa 243-0460 Japan 

 

Request for Short-Term Confidentiality 

 
 
 

Date: October 21, 2015 
 
UL Japan, Inc. 
4383-326 Asama-cho, Ise-shi,  
Mie 516-0021 Japan 

 
 
FCC ID  : BBP-WLALT01 
Applicant : Ricoh Company Ltd 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Please be advised that the following information is to be held in confidence for 180 days from the date of 
the Grant of Equipment Authorization and behalf of us, referring to the FCC rules 0.457 and 0.459:  
 

Test Setup Photos 

 
The application contains technical information, which we deem to be trade secrets and proprietary.  If 
made public, the information might be used to the disadvantage of the applicant in the market place. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
  
____________________________________ 
Seiji Nakamura 
Deputy General Manager 
Ricoh Company Ltd 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


